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SCHEDULED PAVING WORKS ON FRANK SOUND ROAD BETWEEN JACK ESSO GAS STATION
AND CHURCH OF GOD CHAPEL
 

CLICK HERE-   Scheduled Paving Works Frank Sound Road - North Side

 
NEWS DESCRIPTION
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 24th January 2025
Scheduled Paving Works Frank Sound Road – North Side
The National Roads Authority (NRA) wishes to notify the public of scheduled paving works taking place in North
Side on Frank Sound Road from the Jack Esso Gas Station to Church of God Chapel.
Important improvements will be taking place across both lanes from January 25th to February 7th between the
hours of 8am and 4pm daily.
The NRA asks that commuters take caution in this area as it becomes an active work zone. Motorists are reminded
to stay alert, abide by the speed limit and follow work zone signage if and when temporary diversions are made.
ENDS
About the National Roads Authority (NRA)
The National Roads Authority was created on 1st July 2004 by the National Roads Authority Law (2004). The NRA
aims to enhance transport development in the Cayman Islands by building and maintaining a safe and efficient
network of roads, in partnership with our Board of Directors, our Ministry, Cabinet, and the Private sector, having
regard to national and economic growth strategies.
For more information and to stay up to date with our latest projects and developments, visit us at
https://www.caymanroads.com/ .
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